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Claims; 

Well after a full month of school we are still in the process of training our new 

cooks and getting them into a routine. It takes us about two months to be able to 

train them in all areas of the kitchen. Over all everything was been going well with 

the kitchens.  

Our breakfast numbers for the month of September were 20,717 for an average 

of 1,036 per day. Our number last year was 18,699 for an average of 984. We are 

showing a small increase of 52 students per day. You will see in our chart that the 

individual school numbers show students who eat breakfast are mostly free and 

reduced. The challenge is to get the students that pay full price to eat breakfast 

with us.  

For lunch our numbers were 54,461 for an average of 2,723 per day. Last year our 

numbers were 50,266 for an average of 2,646. We increased lunch numbers by 77 

per day this year. We are in the process of adding more items to our salad bars so 

that the students can go through the salad bar and get a reimbursable meal. We 

are also looking all the time for different items to serve.  

The only project that we are trying to get taken care of is our new freezer box at 

the warehouse that we are having some problems with. At this time knock on 

wood all equipment seems to be working. 

We did go around to all of our kitchens on Friday October 11th and installed new 

first aids kits, Safety Data Sheet binders and holders that attach to the wall so that 

the binders are visible at all times. 


